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Workshop on Empowering Educators: Strategies for Inclusive Teaching, Effective Behaviour 

Management and Collaborative Communication at Bosco 

 

Bosco Public School , Paschim Vihar hosted an enriching workshop for its teaching staff on Inclusive 

Teaching Strategies, Behaviour Management, Collaboration and Communication on July 31, 2024.The 

session was conducted by Ms. Garima Duggal, a compassionate and dedicated practitioner with over 15 

years of experience in child psychology and special education.  

Sagacious Vice Principal - Ms. Priya Handa extended a warm sapling welcome to Ms. Garima Duggal . 

The workshop commenced with a detailed exploration of inclusive teaching strategies.  

Ms. Garima highlighted the importance of differentiated instruction to meet the diverse learning needs 

of students.She focused on effective behaviour management techniques. Ms. Garima shared strategies 

for preventing and addressing behavioural issues, emphasizing the use of positive reinforcement to 

encourage desirable behaviours. Additionally, she discussed the necessity for teachers to activate a 'self 

auto mode' in their approach, stimulating suppressed feelings in children and exhibiting emotional 

maturity and empathy to better manage classroom dynamics. 

Ms. Garima then addressed the importance of collaboration in education. She discussed the benefits of 

teamwork among educators and highlighted the value of building strong partnerships with parents . 

Ms. Garima shared communication as a crucial element in effective teaching and school management. 

Ms. Garima provided techniques for clear communication, emphasized the importance of constructive 

feedback and promoted active listening to foster better understanding and collaboration with 

students.The workshop concluded with an interactive session, during which Ms. Garima addressed 

specific queries from attendees, offering tailored advice and solutions. 

Ms. Priya Handa offered a vote of thanks,acknowledging  that the workshop was an eye-opener, 

providing a different perspective and addressing gray areas in teaching practices. She commended the 

session as highly beneficial and insightful. 

 


